
 
 

Early Closure for 
BIG BUS & DUCK Annual CNY Dinner 2024 

 
In view of our Annual Dinner for Chinese New Year 2024 on 18th Jan, 
please be informed that we will be concluding our tours earlier. 
 
Please see below for the Last Tour timing for the various tours –  
 

Tours Last Tour from Suntec 

Singapore DUCKtours 1700hrs 

Big Bus Yellow Route 1645hrs 

Bus Bus Red Route 1645hrs 

Night City Tour Not Available 
 
For further enquiries, please speak to our ground crew or call our hotline 
at +65 6338 6877 or WhatsApp us at +65 9321 7400.  
 
The BIG BUS & DUCK Team 
 
 
 
 
 


